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Comments: I fully support the above described project in the WUI. Fuels reduction emphasis is a matter of

immediate concern on the forest. I also support and encourage smaller and multiple projects of this type to

address the accumulated fuels. I feel that projects that can be categorically excluded rather than having to go

through a lengthy NEPA process have a much better chance of implementation rather than ending up in the

courts. A more or less steady stream of these smaller projects would also benefit area mills which rely on a

reliable source of material. All of this along with reducing fire severity on the forest. A win-win in my book. 


